


March 1, 1999





 Philip H. Henderson


Associate Director Operations & Finance


University of California at Irvine Extension


P.O. Box 6050


Irvine, CA  92616-6050





Dear Mr. Henderson:





Thank you for taking the time to meet with me, today, to discuss the status of my two seminars being offered through UCI Extension in response to a letter from Mario Vidalon.  The seminars are entitled:  Be Your Own Electricity Provider: Building-Integrated Photovoltaics (BI-PV) Systems for Industrial, Commercial and Residential Applications scheduled for April 17th and Exploring Business Opportunities In The Building-Integrated Photovoltaics (BI-PV) Industry scheduled for April 24th.  Please see page 4 of UCI Extension Environmental Science brochure.





The letter from Mario came rather unexpectedly as we had met with Judy Purewal only a week before concerning the same seminars offered February 20th and the 27th.  Mario enthusiastically committed to an accelerated marketing campaign to assure more response from this second offering of these courses.  I had indicated to Judy Purewal that this is a new technology opportunity and most people do not know why they should take these courses.   I have submitted significant testimony to the California Energy Commission regarding the Public Education fund for their 50% Buydown Program for BI-PV systems, and the California Public Utilities Commission regarding their lack of inclusion of self-generation technologies in their education packets mailed out last Winter and Spring regarding consumer choice in deregulation. The BI-PV consumer needs more education than any other type of electricity consumer because such technologies require a long-term up-front investment, a written contract with the electricity Utility and certain maintenance requirements.  My 15th letter resulted in the California Public Utilities Commission’s Office of Ratepayer Advocates writing a letter to President Bilas requesting he file an Order initiating Rulemaking into the Role of the Utility Distribution Company in Distributed Generation.  This is an issue of great importance that the CPUC uses to limit self-generation grid-connection to one-tenth of one percent of a utility’s aggregate generation.  Please see related testimony on my website at:


http://www.geocities.com/Eureka/1905/DEMANDSITECONSUMERS.html





The only contact I made with Mario and Judy past our meeting was a request for flyers to assure people would have plenty of time to consider the course offering for April.  New courses need more advertising.  There were a number of inquiries for the February courses asking for alternative dates to attend the courses.  Jim Johnston at the San Diego Regional Energy Office requested I offer a course in their area.














Mr. Henderson, I have several programs on BI-PV that I have either offered or am developing that focus toward the following audiences:





consumers and general public that could also provide an introduction on BI-PV to professionals


The BI-PV Industry Seminar/Course for potential investors, business people and technicians.  This would ideally be a certification program.


Technical course on BI-PV science, module development and system design including proformas examining the various types of products.


Program for installation technicians that includes an overview of BI-PV technology.  Six to ten meetings with and provide certification with a licensing application for those who do not have C46 Contractors License.


 Mario Vidalon offered a 50% compensation for courses taught through corporations.  This could include training courses for Edison staff to general information offerings for enrichment of a corporate office.


I am meeting with Angela Jeantet in the possibility of providing electives for the residential builder certificate program and/or developing a separate certification program for builders and architects.


Workshops for Orange County youth.  This may include possible cooperation with the UCI Outreach for Educational Partnerships





I would like to negotiate a better resolution than the one Mario suggested in his letter of $200 and early cancellation of the courses offered in April.  While lack of income during most of the month of February certainly has been a challenge, I have invested seven years in developing this industry, and such an offer from Mario is not acceptable or equitable to me or to the consumers and professionals I represent.





Please see today’s headline in the Los Angeles Times, Cancer Risk From Air Pollution Still High, Study Says; Samples In LA area indicate hazard is 426 times more than level set by EPA in 1990.  Report is the first to measure carcinogenic dangers of breathing.  With the resources, knowledge and new technology we have, there is no rational reason for this level of pollution in American cities.  We have the ability to obviate this problem significantly in the next twenty years, but the process must begin.





I look forward to discussing these issues with you.





Sincerely, 





Eileen M. Smith, M.Arch.


Mario Vidalon, Director of UCI Extension Science and Technology


Judy Purewal, Manager Course Development UCI Extension Science & Technology 


SOLAR DEVELOPMENT COOPERATIVE


Lighting the Way With Creation’s Original Review





Phillip Henderson, CFO


UCI Extension


March 1, 1999


Page Two 





Eileen M. Smith, M.Arch.  Founder & CEO  3535 East Coast Hwy  Corona del Mar, CA  92625


949-862-5826   http://www.geocities.com/Eureka/1905  photovoltaics@mail.entrepreneurmag.com





SOLAR DEVELOPMENT COOPERATIVE


Lighting the Way With Creation’s Original Review








Eileen M. Smith, M.Arch.  Founder & CEO  3535 East Coast Hwy  Corona del Mar, CA  92625


949-862-5826   http://www.geocities.com/Eureka/1905  photovoltaics@mail.entrepreneurmag.com











